JOHN RENEAU

We should not adopt any new regulations regarding emissions for vehicles based on anything
Californian. Washington has a beautiful state and does not need any further regulations imposed on
it to align with a state like California. These rules cost tax payers more, make it harder on business
to operate and do not accomplish any benefits for improving our great state.



